
MANUU/CAC/2017-18 22nd July 2017 
 
 

Notification for spot admissions 2017-18 
 

Greetings from Admissions committee 
 
Fresh applicants desirous of taking admission in various merit 
based programs at MANUU headquarters are directed to report at 
seminar hall, first floor of Polytechnic Building to Chairman, 
central Admissions Committee between 10.00 am to 11.00 am on 
26th July 2016. 
 
Spot admissions are not covered for Polytechnic, B.Tech, M.Tech, 
MCA; D.El.Ed, B.Ed., M.Ed, M.Phil and Ph.D programs. 
 
After due verification, they will be considered for admission in 
order of merit and directed to concerned officials. 
 
Candidates desirous of taking spot admissions at Lucknow and 
Srinagar campuses may report to Incharge of respective campuses. 
 

 
Chairman  

 
Central Admissions Committee 


